
 
 

 
April 6, 2020 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
 Re: Cyber Safety Reminder   
 
 
During this vulnerable time for everyone, cyber criminals and hackers are 
taking advantage of opportunities to maliciously leverage the COVID-19 
pandemic using emails, text messages, and suspicious website domains.   
 
Be careful of scammers who are asking for transfers or payments, personal 
identification information, account credentials or passwords.  
 
Please remember:  

• MAA will never ask for your resident portal password. 
• MAA will never ask you to make an online payment through any 

website other than www.myMAA.com. 
 
Please contact the leasing office by telephone call, email or through the 
resident portal if you have any questions or would like to report any 
suspicious online activity.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your MAA Team 

http://www.mymaa.com/

